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Adams, Sam; Council Clerk – Testimony
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Subject: South Park
Date: Sunday, June 27, 2021 12:52:22 PM

My wife and I urge you to vote NO on the South Park Block Master plan and to remove the Green Loop from the
Master Plan.

1. We should be preserving one of the most historical, beautiful, and cooling parts of our city.

2.  With climate change, cutting down these trees is folly.

3. The budget, after a year of COVID and urban decline cannot support this project.

4. At a time when the beauty of our city is increasingly endangered, the project only pours salt on the wounds.

We sincerely ask you to listen to the peaceful pleas of the residents of Portland to resist this folly under the guise of
urban renewal.

Sincerely,

Kent and Phyllis Brudney
6002 SW Texas Ct
Portland 97219

Sent from my iPhone
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